Jomsky, Mark

Subject: RE: Proposed Rate Increase

From: George Courville Jr [mailto:santageoc@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, June 08, 2012 4:15 AM

To: Fuller, Margo

Subject: Re: Proposed Rate Increase

This is just wrong! My distribution charge is equal to my usage now! I was charged $123 for $95 worth of
electricity. What the heck has the city been doing with all of is money. Why don't the sell the Shakey's
property on Walnut St! The city has money tied up in property they had no business being involved in. All we
keep doing is bailing out the incompetent city managers!! How much money do the mayor think we all
have??? Every other year we get an increase! The power lines behind my house have never be update or
changed for over 50 years. Define in detail these "Distribution Charges" please. When I call the DWP, no one
has an answer for me! The cost of water and power for Pasadena has gone through the roof! What happened
to the all the water shed projects. We let all of our rain water run off straight to the ocean. How DUMB is
that!!!! We need a new Mayor with a new direction and plan for Pasadena beside making his buddies rich!

George Courville
1775 Monte Vista
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